
Diary Dates and Reminders 
Fri 19th July  2.45pm school closes for summer 
Mon 2nd Sept  Staff training day 
Tues 3rd Sept School opens for autumn term 8.40am  
 

A final fortnightly note from your Headteacher for this academic year…  
It certainly has been a very busy final two weeks! 
At the end of last week FOHS held a very fun social ‘Afternoon Tea, activities and play in the park’. Many thanks to all 
who attended and organised this event. FOHS will once again be doing ‘Ice Pop Friday’ at the end of school today. 
 

   
Last Thursday we held a very successful ‘Federation Science Day’ at Sessay. All the children worked together in year 
groups and built on the friendships previously made. Excitement, awe and wonder was the recipe for the day! 

  
 

   
 

Week ending 19th July 2019 
This half term our Christian Value is Forgiveness through the theme of Challenge 

http://www.husthwaite.n-yorks.sch.uk/christian-values/ 
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Last week Class 3 thoroughly enjoyed their visit from ‘The Moth Man’, linked to their evolution science topic and 
Class 1 thoroughly enjoyed their visit to The Hideaway, linked to their English and Geography work on our local area.  
We have had the librarian from Easingwold Community Library in school to launch this year’s Summer Reading 
Challenge. We do hope lots of children take part and continue to enjoy their reading over the summer. 
On Wednesday evening all our Year 6 children across the Federation enjoyed a camp out at Sessay. Many thanks to 
Mr Houghton, Mr Chapman, Mrs Day, Mrs Wilkie and Mrs Sowray for making this possible. 

   
 

   
On Wednesday we had our Leaver’s service at St Nicholas. I would like to take this opportunity to say goodbye and 
thankyou to all our Year 6 children, for all they have contributed to Husthwaite over the years. We wish them all the 
very best at secondary school and every success in the future. We wish Mrs Collins a very happy retirement and Mr 
Barwick all the best in his new adventures. 
On behalf of all staff, governors and myself, we would like to thank you for your ongoing support throughout this 
academic year. We wish you a very happy and relaxing summer holiday. We look forward to welcoming the children 
back on Tuesday 3rd September. 
Have a fabulous summer and I hope the sun is shining! 

  

Where’s Church  
Church services are still happening over the summer. 
21st July - 9am at Husthwaite, 10.30am at Wass 28th July - 9am at Coxwold, 10.30am at 
Husthwaite 4th August - 10.30am at Carlton Husthwaite 11th August - 10.30am at Brandsby 
18th August - 10.30am at Wass 25th August - 10.30am at Yearsley 1st September - 9am at 
Carlton Husthwaite, 10.30am at Wass 
 
Call 01347 822809 or see A Church Near You for more details.  
www.achurchnearyou.com 
 
Wishing you all a happy and blessed summer. 
Revd Liz  
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